Prime Minister Benjamin Netanyahu

3 Kaplan St, PO Box 187

Kiryat Ben-Gurion

Jerusalem 91950, Israel

E-mail: pm_eng@pmo.gov.il

Copy to:

Ambassade van de Staat Israël 

Z.E. de heer Aviv Shiron
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(Plaats, datum)

Dear Prime Minister,
I wish to express my deep concern about the Israeli expulsion order of November 1 2017 which will forcibly evict 58 Palestinian Bedouin families in the area of Jabal al-Baba, east of Jerusalem. If the order is implemented, this will uproot one of the poorest communities in the West Bank and amount to the war crime of forcible transfer. The repeated destruction of homes and of the community’s livelihoods, which aims to pressure the community to relocate, violates international humanitarian and human rights law.

I therefore urge you to immediately recall the eviction order and any other plans that would forcibly transfer the Jabal al-Baba Bedouin community.

In addition, I urge you to stop all demolitions in the Jabal al-Baba Bedouin community and other vulnerable communities in the Occupied Palestinian Territories and transfer responsibility for planning and building policies and regulations in the OPT to the local Palestinian communities.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
